Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Terry Elam <terry.elam@oracle.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 22, 2015 4:08 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Almanor Thermal Curtain

Hello Peter — I’'m sending in my comments regarding the proposed thermal curtain for Lake Almanor. | have a house on
the Peninsula and am an avid fisherman. My family | and are up at the late 25 to 30 times a year, most of the time we
are fishing. | have two kids a 9 year old and 5 year old that cannot wait to get on the lake and catch “their” trout and
salmon. We are absolutely opposed to removing any of the water from this wonderful lake. Our house has been in the
family for 40 year and we’re hoping it stays for another 40, and fishing is one of the main reason we travel to the lake

Please stop the Thermal Curtain proposal, it would damage a wonderful lake.

Regards,
Terry



